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BE AN UNCOMMON herO.

OCTOBER 20TH THROUGH NOVEMBER 26TH, 2014

BE THE FIRST TO MAKE A DIFFERENCE!

We respect your time and want to give you the option to not receive a Phonathon call this
year. Make a donation of any size to the University of Great Falls before October 20th, 2014
and you can relax knowing you are helping to keep our University of Great Falls within
financial reach for our students! Please consider making your gift or pledge today!

Please fill out and return the enclosed postage paid remit envelope, along with a check
(payable to University of Great Falls), credit card information, or Go Green and Give Your

Gift Online: ugf.edu/donatenow.

If you contributed in the past, thank you again for your support. Your contribution is helping
students find their Uncommon Courage. The University of Great Falls is committed to
meeting the intellectual, spiritual and emotional needs of our students. This year, we ask
you to consider increasing your gift. If you have not contributed in the past, please consider

supporting your university this year.

At the University of Great Falls we promise to seek out, honor and cultivate each person’s
inner strength - their Uncommon Courage. Please share your uncommon courage by
paying it forward to help someone else achieve their goals.

Begin today with an act of kindness.
Every act creates a ripple effect with no end.
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